
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/2/2016 4:06:37 PM
Subject: RE: School Visits

Holly,
 

Do you have more information about the school visiting on May 12th? What time, what school, how 
many kids?
 

Can you send me contact information for the friend who home schools her children? 
 

Nicole
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 7:10 AM
 
To: Haley, Nikki
 
Cc: Priester, Nicole
 
Subject: School Visits 
 

Two friends of mine have asked if you would say hello to their children when they tour the 
statehouse. One is the Chief Advice Counsel for LLR and her daughter's class is visiting May 12th. 
The other is a home school mom of four and she can visit anytime. I would assume for her it would 
just be taking a quick picture with her children. If you are available at the times of their visits, can I 
ask Nicole to block a few minutes on your schedule? Thanks! 
 

Sent from my iPhone
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